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GPO PRINT PROCUREMENT PROGRAM HELPS  

LOCAL BUSINESSES IN 2024 
 

WASHINGTON – The U.S. Government Publishing Office’s (GPO) print procurement 
program awarded $469.2 million in contracts with private-sector printing companies 
across the country to meet the printing and publishing needs of Federal agencies in fiscal 
year 2024. This work represented more than 73,000 orders. Nearly 75 percent of all 
printing ordered by Federal agencies from GPO is performed by private sector firms 
working under contract with the Agency. GPO typically competitively awards contracts to 
approximately 1,000 printing contractors a year. Nearly 10,000 companies are registered 
to do business with the Agency, using GPO as their one-stop shop for print and related 
services contract opportunities. In fiscal year 2024, GPO awarded jobs to vendors in all 50 
states, plus the District of Columbia, Puerto Rico, Guam, and the U.S. Virgin Islands. GPO’s 
relationship with the private sector dates back to the 1940s. This program provides 
significant economic opportunity for the printing industry and local economies. 
 
GPO’s top contractors for FY2024: 

ACR III LSC HLD OWENSVILLE – Missouri $51.5 million  
NPC, INC. – Pennsylvania $50.1 million  
XEROX CORPORATION – Connecticut $37.1 million  
ADVANTAGE MAILING LLC – California $22.7 million  
LEXMARK INTERNATIONAL, INC. – Kentucky $16.8 million  
AMSIVE OH SC – Ohio $15.9 million  
WM. & HEINTZ MAP CORP. – Maryland $11.1 million  
FEDEX OFFICE (GPOEXPRESS) – Tennessee $9.9 million  
MAC PAPER CONVERTERS – Florida $9.7 million 
QUALITY ASSOCIATES INC. – Maryland $8.2 million 

 
“GPO is proud to save the American taxpayer money and create jobs through its 
partnerships with the private sector printing industry,” said GPO Director Hugh Nathanial 
Halpern. “Through our print procurement program, we can meet the needs of Federal 
agency customers in a timely manner and ensure we are providing a first-rate customer 
service experience.” 
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Studies by the Government Accountability Office (GAO) and the Joint Committee on 
Printing have shown that the most cost-effective use of Federal agency printing dollars is 
through GPO's partnership with the private sector printing and information product 
industry. Federal agencies realize significant savings by using GPO, as compared to 
printing products themselves. In addition, when agencies use GPO, their information 
products are made available to the public through GPO's Federal Depository Library and 
Publications and Information Sales programs.  
 
GPO is the Federal Government’s resource for publishing trusted information for the 
Federal Government to the American people. The GPO is responsible for the production 
and distribution of information products and services for all three branches of the Federal 
Government, including U.S. passports for the Department of State as well as the official 
publications of Congress, the White House, and other Federal agencies in digital and print 
formats. GPO provides for permanent public access to Federal Government information at 
no charge through www.GovInfo.gov and partnerships with approximately 1,100 libraries 
nationwide participating in the Federal Depository Library Program. For more 
information, please visit www.gpo.gov. 
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